
From: Janet Mulder
To: LUEG, CommunityGroups
Subject: JDCPG 5-10-16 Meeting Cancelled - Next meeting 5-24-16
Date: Sunday, May 08, 2016 9:37:38 PM

Hi All!

Jamul Dulzura Community Planning Group 5-10-16 Meeting Cancelled by Chair
 Joe Stuyvesant  and notices posted on Saturday, May 7. The next JDCPG
 meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 24, 2016, as usual at Oak Grove Middle
 School in the Library at 7:30 p.m.

Janet
Janet Mulder
​, Secretary

Jamul Dulzura Community Planning Group​
jmulder02@gmail.com
619-588-5672
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